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Council Memorandum 

Date: October 5, 2021 

To:  Council  

From: Councillor Elmslie  

Re: Decision Units for the 2022 Budget  

Recommendation 

That the memorandum, from Councillor Elmslie, regarding Decision Units for the 2022 

Budget, be received;  

That the following roads be brought forward as decision units in the 2022 budget 

process: 

1. Chambers Road, from the Mark Road to Highway 35.  

2. Kelly’s Bay, from County Road 30 to the end of Kelly’s Bay.  

3. West Street South, from Lindsay Street to Whytchwood.  

4. Queen Street, from Colborne to the end of Queen Street.  

5. Moorings Drive – regravel the entire road.   

That these recommendations be forwarded to the next Regular Council meeting for 

consideration. 

Rationale  

The listed roads are in an exceptionally poor state and are in need of repair. For this 

reason, I ask that they be considered as decision units in the 2022 budget.  


